
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
September 11, 2003 

 
 The Professional Standards Committee met in the Misner Room of the Library and 
elected Kate Stirling to serve as chair for the 2003-2004 academic year. 
 
 The committee agreed to rotate the taking of minutes. 
 
 Members identified submissions expected from departments, proposing changes in 
departmental statements of standards and criteria for evaluation. 
 
 The past chair identified a matter carrying over from the prior year that would need 
prompt attention from the chair.  Terry Cooney raised a question for future committee discussion 
arising out of changes in the Code. 
 
 The committee adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Terry Cooney  


